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The Rose and Crown at Cop Hill is my local pub and  is the  and 
license is currently in question.
I would like to tell you that  is the most upstanding member of our local
community and would never knowingly break the law or indeed break any lockdown rules.

 customer service is second to none,  is the epitome of a traditional ' ' with all
the great qualities you could wish for. During lockdown  operated within the guidelines
and was diligent in every way. I was present on two occasions and was very impressed
how  operated  take out service and social distancing.
Please do not let  lose  license.. this pub is a vital part of our community and 

 is an upstanding law abiding individual.
Thank you.
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